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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

My name is Charlie Walbridge; I'm a whitewater paddler from West Virginia who has travelled across the country

to run rivers like the Lochsa and North Fork of the Clearwater. The rivers of theNez Pierce and Clearwater

National Forest are  outstanding, and of interest to outdoorsmen throughout the country, I aask that all 89

streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain protected as eligible in the new

forest ans strongly support my support for their ultimate designation. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Charles Walbridge

Bruceton Mills, WV 26525

ccwalbridge@cs.com

 


